
 

 

 

 Tennessen Warning: Dakota County collects private information about you, including information about your 
household, your housing situation, income and financial data, whether you have been impacted by COVID-19 and other 
data in order to see if you qualify for benefits under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act. 
Benefits may include assistance with rent and/or utilities.You are not legally required to provide the County with 
requested information, and there are no negative consequences for refusing to provide data, other than if you fail to 
provide certain requested information the County will not be able to determine if you are eligible for services or 
resources. Certain requested information is labeled as “optional” and not required to receive services.This information 
will be accessed by County staff that require access to process your application for services, including from 
Employment and Economic Assistance, Social Services, Public Health and Veterans Services. Data may be shared with 
Minnesota Housing (the state’s housing finance agency), the Dakota County Community Development Agency (CDA), 
your landlord, your mortgage lender, homeowner’s insurance company, your local city government, and your utility 
companies (gas, electric, water companies).Others who may have access to data about you include the Minnesota 
State Auditor, any entities or vendors that contract with the County to perform services, persons or entities with your 
written consent, persons authorized under a court order and other entities and persons as required under state or 
federal law.If you have any questions about this notice, please reach out to agency staff or send an email to 
data.practices@co.dakota.mn.us.  
By checking this box, I acknowledge that I have read and understood the above Tennessen Warning.  

 

CARES Transportation Resources Program 

What is the CARES Transportation Resources Program? 

The CARES Transportation Resources Program was designed by Dakota County to support individuals 

who have been negatively impacted by COVID-19 in their transportation needs. Individuals can select to 

receive either Lyft codes or Metro Transit GoTo card funds. 

This is a limited time program. 

Who is eligible? 

Residents of Dakota County who are connected to Dakota County Community Services who have been 

negatively affected by COVID-19 and are facing transportation barriers. 

How do I get started? 

Complete the CARES Transportation Resources Application and submit to GoDakota@co.dakota.mn.us  

Only completed applications will be accepted. If Lyft codes are selected, the code will be either emailed 

or texted to the individual. If a GoTo card is selected, the GoTo card will be mailed to the individual. 

Who can I contact for additional questions? 

Email GoDakota@co.dakota.mn.us us call 651-554-6956 
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